
Notes on the CEC Kent Walk 21st September 2024 
 
The walk started from Faversham Railway Station car park and took a route down to 
the market and on to Faversham Lower Creek. After a stop for coffee, we continued 
along the creek and then took an inland path before joining the coastal path at 
Seasalter and heading towards Whitstable.   
 
We stopped for lunch at the “Forget Me Not” café near the sea at Seasalter 
 
After lunch we continued along the coastal path to Whitstable Harbour, before going 
through the town to the station to take a train back to Faversham. 
 
The length of the walk was approximately 9 miles and 7 walkers took part.  
 
Thanks to John Copplestone for leading the walk and booking lunch.  
  
Thanks also to everybody who joined us.  
 
Tony Barber  


